
  File No. 23011/12/2020-P&K 
Government of India 

Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers 

Department of Fertilizers 
  

 Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi  

Dated the 24th June, 2020 
  

  
To 

 All SSP manufacturers registered under the NBS Scheme.  

  
 
Subject: Testing of Egyptian Rock Phosphate by PDIL and FEDO during 

lockdown – reg.  
  

Sir, 
  

I am directed to refer to this Department's letter of even number dated 

27.4.2020 on the above mentioned subject and to say that it has been decided 
to extend the time for technical audit and deferment of ERP sampling from 

ports/units for further three months from 15th June, 2020 i.e up to 15.9.2020. 
During the period  lifting of imported ERP from the port to plant  is also 
allowed subject to the condition that the companies shall keep the adequate 

minimum stock of imported ERP at plant for random sampling by PDIL/FEDO.  
  
2.         This issues with the approval of Competent Authority. 

  
  Yours faithfully 

  

   
 

Geeta Mishra 
Under Secretary to the Govt of India 

Ph: 23386151 

Copy to: 
  

1. Shri M. M. Sinha, Additional GM (SSP &QC Audit), PDIL Bhawan, A-14, 
Sector - 1, Noida,Gautam Buddh Nagar- 201301, UP. 

2. Shri V. Krishnasagar, DGM (Process), FEDO (Process) – FACT Ltd, Eloor, 

Udyogamandal, Kochi – 68350. 
3. Director General,Fertilizer Association of India FAI, FAI House, 10 

Shaheed Jit Singh Marg, New Delhi – 110067. 

4. Shri Milap D Pauna, Director, T.J.Agro Fertilizers Limited.  
5. Shri Sagar Chidarwar, Executive Director, Rajlaxmi Agrotech India Pvt. 

Ltd.  


